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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  NOVEMBER 12, 2020
NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR - DENNIS  GRUVER
CALLING ALL MEMBERS, Reserve next Saturday, November 14, 2020, to assist with the installation of the new metal roof on our EMA meeting room.  This is a must do in order to preserve the building.

We will start at 9:30am with breakfast sandwiches ordered when you arrive along with hot coffee.  At noon, Greg will have Hot dogs and Krout, chips and cold drink so all will be well fed.

Greg and Merle will be the on the roof volunteers and we will need ground support to assist them and provide moral support.  We hope the warmer weather last one more week so this project can be completed.  The meeting room will be cleaned up and warm so please take a few hours to assist with this project.

Thanks to our volunteers that helped with Okkie`s sale last week.  The next sale and the last until spring will be on Wednesday, November 18, 2020, starting at 5:00pm.  Matt will have a space inside that we can set up.  We plan to do Dogs and Krout in the crock pot for this event.  Dress warm and the sale should only last 3 hours.

We are still putting together info to apply for a grant to replace the inflatable boat.  This should be ready by next week.

Our long time member Ken Swinn passed away last week after an extended illness.  The services will be private just for the family.

This Thursday night is our regular monthly meeting.  Please attend as we will review the game plan for the roof installation Saturday.











DENNIS
